
Members of the Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs, I am writing to express my 

strong support for LD 175. It is crucial that we protect our elections by ensuring that only 

individuals with permanent residency in Maine can vote. As a college student in this state, I 

believe that those who truly reside here should have a voice in our electoral process. Voters must 

have confidence that their votes matter and are not overshadowed by non-residents. I urge you to 

prioritize and pass LD 175 to safeguard the integrity of our elections. Thank you for your 

attention.  

Sincerely,  

Olivia Ground 

 


